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I feel parks should be for recreation not housing. I'd have a more positive opinion if I felt trash,
sanitation, and safety would be handled. However, based on past experience, I just don't feel
confident that the city will/can follow through in these areas. Therefore, homeless camps will

negative impact the use of parks for recreation.
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